
 

 

To 

Stroud District Council 

Local Plan Review                           

Stroud District Council  

Ebley Mill, Stroud, Glos, GL5 4UB 

                

                            Review of Local Plan (Emerging Strategy) 

 
I wish to register my objection to any proposal to include for development any land in 
the area designated G1 in the consultation document, whether the requirement is to 
provide overspill for Gloucester City or just to increase the available land for 
development within Stroud District Council 
 
 
The proposal is not required in this area and in the timeframe being considered to 
meet our local needs, which are being provided for at Hunts Grove. 
 
Any further development will completely destroy the remaining rural character of the 
Parish east of the Gloucester and Sharpness Canal 
 
Furthermore it is contrary to the Hardwicke Neighbourhood Development plan. 
 
 

 

 

Signed 

 

Address 

 

 

 


